OFFICE OF THE BESIDENT AND HEMANITARIAN COORDINATOR

SUDAN

السودان

27 November 2018

Ref: OCR/HC-HAC/AM/18/176

Dear Ms. Topping,

Summary of Peace Building Fund Allocation Round 1/2018

I have the pleasure to inform you that the United Nations Darfur Fund (UNDF) has received a total of US\$2,100,000, of which the programmable amount is US\$2,100,000 for the projects listed below in line with the requirement of the Terms of Reference of the UNDF.

Individual allocation letters counter-signed by respective agencies will be submitted to you shortly. In the meantime, I'd appreciate if you could prepare the issuance of these allocations to the respective agencies. Once the allocations are issued and for all further questions, kindly contact the UNDF Technical Secretariat at <u>natable groom actual page</u>.

Yours Sincerely.

UN Resident and Humanitarian Coordinator Resident Representative of UNDP in Sudan

To: Jennifer Topping, Director, Multi-Partner Trust fund Office, New York

CC: Natalie Groom, UNDF Technical Secretariat, Khartoum



UN Darfur Fund

First Round Allocation				
	Project Title	Funds Allocated (US\$) to UNDP	Funds allocated (US\$) to UNICEF	Total Allocation (US\$)
1	Sustainable Returns and Peacebuilding through Durable Solutions and Rule of Law in Golo, Jabel Marra	1,400,000	700,000	2,100,000